Per Dr. Julie Dean Rosati, Lead Civil Works R&D Technical Director 


On behalf of MG William “Butch” Graham Jr., I would like to notify you that the 99th Board on Coastal Engineering Research (BCER) Meeting will be held in Miami, FL at the Hilton Miami Dadeland Hotel, located at 9100 N Kendall Dr, Miami, FL 33176 on 15-17 August 2023. 

A room block has been arranged at the Hilton Miami Dadeland Hotel at a rate of $142.00 per night.  For reservations, please reserve online at:

https://www.hilton.com/en/book/reservation/deeplink/?ctyhocn=MIADAHH&groupCode=904&arrivaldate=2023-08-14&departuredate=2023-08-18&cid=OM,WW,HILTONLINK,EN,DirectLink&fromId=HILTONLINKDIRECT

or by phone: 786-975-1920

Booking Code: 904 
Group Name: 99th Board on Coastal Engineering.  

The cutoff date for accepting reservations is 24 July 2023, please make reservations as soon as possible

Registration forms and draft agenda will be provided at a later date. 

There is no registration fee for this meeting, but a mandatory electronic or cash payment for breaks and meals will be accepted during meeting registration. 

Any questions may be directed to Ms. Warren at 601-634-4933 or Tanita.S.Warren@usace.army.mil  

I look forward to a very productive and enjoyable meeting.

//s//                                                                  

JULIE DEAN ROSATI, PhD
Lead Civil Works R&D Technical Director

